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     As of our last conversation there will be over 70 TCI members from the US and a few of our 
European friends gathering for this January weekend.  So far there are two hotels sold out and 
several members waiting on a standby list. This should be an exciting event to attend. 

    From the looks of things, it seems that the downsizing of TCI over the last decade or two has 
placed us into rethinking our directions for weekend events. It seems like the unorganized 
events where you pick and choose what you wish to do and see by yourself or with others is the 
direction that we are heading.  No-matter what we do, It is always an adventure with our 
friends from all over the country. Please support any effort from any club to keep things going. 

     There have been a few efforts made for trying a smaller TCI Convention this year. Nothing so 
far has had the push to make it all the way for a final board vote. So, with that being said, Time 
is quickly running out to have enough time for a complete evaluation foe moving forward. 

     That being said, It does not have to be a full weekend package to be considered. A long 4 day 
weekend would work just as well. Limiting touring to a minimum and having more of a social 
event works would also work. So, TCI Clubs, Put on that thinking cap. Talk to your members and 
try to come up with some kind of a plan to continue our traditions of a mass gathering of tall’s 
from all over the United States and abroad. 

 



 

 

 

     Prez Sez 

Happy New Year everyone! 

     As we start a new year, I look forward to the potential of TALL people coming 
together to celebrate being tall. Whether it be in a Tall Club meeting in your town or 
traveling to meet up with your Tall Family. If you are in a club, get active, join the 
local Board and get activities scheduled that will bring you together and enliven your 
club. 

      Let’s begin with a tall celebration in Wickenburg. 

I hope to see many of you there. 

     Sacramento has announced two weekend happenings so go 
to https://tall.org/events/ to get those details. 

   Are there any other clubs that want to have a party weekend this year??? 

    If someone comes to the Board and Delegates with an option that could work. It 
doesn’t have to be the full convention that we are used to. It could be just a few days. 

  

Highest Regards! 

Bob Huggett 

President, Tall Clubs International 

TCIpresBob@gmail.com 

New Events : 

May-Daze-Merriment-2024.pdf  

sacramento baloon fest.pdf  

Also check the TCI web page for any and all updates for the clubs and events. 
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